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From: Kamisia Staszewska <kamisia.ania@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 9:23 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Support SB 860

Hello,  
 
I am writing to support Senate Bill 860. I practice in Oregon and write to ensure 
that consumers in Oregon have full access to needed mental health services and that 
mental health professionals are reimbursed for the services in an equivalent manner as 
physicians. I see that patients have been harmed by poor enforcement of Oregon’s 
Mental Health Parity Law.   
Please make a difference and STAND UP for MENTAL HEALTH PARITY 
and Support Senate Bill 860. 
 
Sincerely,  
Kamisia A. Staszewska 
 
 
*  * * 
Kamisia Anna Staszewska, Dipl.PW, LPC 
Psychotherapy, Personal Development, and Training.  
503.619.7536 
 


